
PP 17.10.07 
Item 5 

 
 

STREET NAMING AND NUMBERING 
HOUSING DEVELOPMENT – SITE ADJACENT TO OAKLANDS, THE GREEN, 
MILLOM 
 
 
 
Lead Officer:   T Pomfret – Development Services Manager 
 
 

To ask members to decide on the street name for an 
existing, housing site adjacent to Oaklands, The Green, 
Millom 
 

 
Recommendation: The Panel refuse the proposed street name and seek alternative 

suggestions from the developer for further consideration by the 
Parish Council and the Panel in due course.. 

 
 
Resources Implications: Cost of providing street nameplates if the request is approved. 
 
 
1.0 SUPPORTING INFORMATION 
 
1.1. The site is an established housing development nearing completion. There are 

7 individually named properties within the site.  The developer has referred to 
the site as ‘Blackbeck’ since works commenced (in approximately the year 
2000).  All the current occupants use ‘Blackbeck as their street name.  This 
name has not, however, gone through the formal street naming and numbering 
process. 

 
1.2 Millom Without Parish Council have been consulted and have raised an 

objection on the grounds that there is an existing property, pre-dating the 
works on site, named Blackbeck.  Confusion between addresses is known to 
have arisen due to this duplication. 

 
1.3. At all times it is sought to avoid duplication in order that emergency and 

delivery services can easily locate properties within Copeland. 
 
 
Contact Officer;  J McGrady, Building Control Officer 
 
Background Papers:  Street Naming File B/10   


